
Dear Elected Official, 
  
I’m reaching out to follow up on my earlier message regarding the motion calling for the 
redistribution of a portion of the Land Transfer Tax by the province and a share of the 
GST on new home sales by the federal government. This initiative is vital to securing 
sustainable and predictable funding for our municipalities, ensuring we can meet the 
growing infrastructure demands in our communities without increasing property taxes. 
  
For those who have already introduced and passed this motion at your councils—thank 
you for your leadership and support! Your efforts are helping us send a strong and 
united message to the province and federal government. 
  
For those who have not yet had the chance to introduce this motion, I encourage you to 
bring it forward for consideration by your council. Standing together on this issue is 
crucial to achieving the financial future our municipalities need and deserve. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you’d like to discuss this further or need any 
additional information. Together, we can make a meaningful difference for our 
communities. 
  
Thank you again for your time and support. 
  
Regards, 
  
Tom Mrakas 
Mayor Town of Aurora 
416-543-1624 
  

 


